
The proposed industrial dairy operation would be detrimental to the area. Although such an operation would provide a few jobs, the 
short- and long-term impacts to water regional resources would be severe and would outweigh the economic benefits. In short, dairy 
operations at the proposed scale would cause irreparable harm and are simply unsustainable. Thinking beyond the regional 
impacts, the methane and other climate change gas emissions alone should give one pause.
Thank you for your consideration.
Peter Guillozet 


